Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission Legal Notice

The Bolton Aquifer Protection Agency, at its April 14, 2021 special meeting (held virtually on Zoom), unanimously approved modification of existing registration #BAPAR-1 transferring it from Gary Jackopsic, 129 Boston Turnpike (Bolton Mobil Mart) to Global Montello Group Corp., 129 Boston Turnpike (Alltown Fresh Bolton), which will expire 02/28/2023.

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 15th day of April, 2021.

Adam Teller P&Z Chairman

Published on the Town of Bolton Website on April 15, 2021